From: registrar

Sent: July-25-17 4:00 PM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 1:03 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Martha Turner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The distribution rate | pay exceeds my hydro usage each and every month and the rate | pay is far less than many
others. People having to make the choice between food or heat in a province such as ours is deplorable and must be
taken into consideration during your deliberation. The proposed increase makes a mockery of the recent government
announcements to the people of Ontario that we would see a 25% reduction. As an independent body please review
this application with the utmost diligence. The people of Ontario are already paying far too much. Thank you.

-- Attachment --





